

Dear partners,

The University of Malaga has been working for several weeks in the preparation of measures for any possible scenario that we must face, always with the intention of guaranteeing our public service and our teaching and research work, and of course the health of our entire university community.

Our university has suspended all face-to-face class attending at least until 30th March 2020 to ensure that the COVID-19 spreading is contained. During this time the university is implementing to provide online learning tools in such way students could attending their lessons.

We are monitoring the situation and we will keep you and your students updated on all new information.

Please find current information on our website: http://www.uma.es

Málaga, 13th March 2020

The Vice-President for Mobility and International Cooperation

Susana Cabrera Yeto

